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 STAY CONNECTED 

Parent Newsletter: October 16 to October 27 

Dear Langstaff Families and Community Partners,  

We hope that you have been able to welcome the fall season and all of its splendours - 

bright colours, warm treats, cool evening walks, and a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday 

weekend.  

Exciting things are happening at LSS! Some our sports teams are up and running. Our 

students have participated in Track & Field, Volleyball, and Soccer. It is nice to see 

our students out on the fields, participating in activities they enjoy, while competing 

with their peers. In addition to sports, many clubs are up and running as well. These 

clubs are very busy planning activities and events to be shared with their members 

and in some cases with the whole school. Getting involved is a very important part of 

the High School experience and we love to see how many of our students participate in 

our clubs.  

Langstaff’s Student Council is now complete. We just held the elections for Grade 9 

representatives and with the addition of our two newest members, STUCO (as our stu-

dents refer to Student Council) is ready to roll and get underway with their many spir-

it days and spirit activities. STUCO is made up of an amazing group of students who 

represent the diversity, passions, and interests of our community. The first major 

event will be their “Halloween Spooktacular” Activities. There will be a haunted house, 

candy grams, and prizes for students and staff who were spooktacular costumes. We 

hope to see all students participate in these spirit events.  

Now, I am going to take a moment for a shameless plug. All our wonderful student ac-

tivities led by STUCO, student clubs, and teams do need some financial support. These 

monies come directly from our Student Activity Fee. Over the summer, you received a 

package from the school and School Cash on Line asking you to please pay $40 per stu-

dent for the Student Activity Fee. All of these monies go directly to the students. We 

use these monies to help STUCO run their events, for clubs to purchase what they 

need and to subsidize our teams so that the costs are reasonable for our student ath-

letes. So I am asking you, our wonderful Langstaff families, please find that package 

and pay the Student Activity Fee, if you haven’t already, for your child(ren). If you are 

not comfortable using School Cash on Line, you are more than welcome to send $40 

into school, cash or cheque, with your child(ren). Thank you! All monies collected for 

the Student Acitvity Fee will go directly back to the students! If you wish to discuss 

this, please contact me, always happy to talk to you.  

   

 

@langstaffss 
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SCHOOL NEWS 

A Message from your Administrators continued……. 
 

 
To help with your planning, some important dates coming up are:  

 

 

School Council – Applying to College and University   October 16  7:00 pm to 8:30 pm 

 

Interim Reports sent home (to GAPPS accounts)  October 17-18   

 

IEPs shared with families      October 18   

 

Parent/Teacher Interview Night     October 26   6:30 pm to 8:30 pm  

 

Holocaust Education Week      November 1st to November 7th   

 

Grade 9 Take your Kids to Work Day     November 1st  during the school day  

 

Take Your Kids to High School Day (for Gr8s coming to LSS)  November 1st during the school day  

 

Grade 8 Open House       November 2nd  6:30 pm to 8:00 pm  

 

We are very aware that due to world events happening at this time we have many students and staff who are feel-

ing anxious, upset and afraid. We are providing safe spaces for students and teachers to come together to talk, ask 

questions and share thoughts and feelings. If you or your child needs more support at this time, please let us know 

so that we can best support them. All the adults in the building are being extra vigilant to ensure that all our stu-

dents and staff, the entire Langstaff community, is safe and feels supported.  

 

We wish to thank you for your unwavering support and understanding. 

 
 

Ms. Sheri Epstein  

Principal  
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 SCHOOL NEWS 

School Bell 

Timetable 

Period 1 8:25 am – 9:40 am 

Period 2 9:45 am – 11:05 am 

Lunch 11:10 am – 11:50 am 

Period 3 11:55 am – 1:10 pm 

Period 4 1:15 pm – 2:30 pm 

Upcoming Events in the month of October 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

October 16 

 

Boys Volleyball—

away 

Boys soccer—

away 

7 pm School Coun-

cil Meeting 

October 17 October 18 

 

 

Awards Ceremony 

by invitation 

Boys Soccer game 

October 19 

 

Ontario College 

Fair Field Trip 

 

Cross Country 

Meet 

October 20 

 

PA DAY 

October 23 

 

Photo Re-Take 

Day 

 

Boys Soccer game 

 

October 24 

 

Boys Volleyball 

game—away 

October 25 

 

October 26 

 

Boys volleyball 

game—away 

6:30pm Parent/

Guardian Teacher 

Interview Night 

October 27 

 

Kinesiology Field 

Trip 

October 2023 

Interims emailed home by the Board 
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SCHOOL NEWS 

The Langstaff Cross-Country team took part in the annual Huron Heights invitational held at 

Boyd Conservation area this week.  With blue skies above and still green grass below, the Bears 

impressed many with their results and efforts on the same course that will host the YRAA 

Championships next week.  Our Novice  Girls team ( Alexa, Kheri, Jessica and Mina) had an 

incredible results for their first official High School meet.   Highlighting their success was a 5th 

place finish by Alexa in a field of 120 runners.  Our massive Jr Boys Team (Aleks, Ethan, Stef-

en, Evan, Andrew, Foroud, Dario and Ashkan) battled the dreaded hill in impressive fashion 

and look ready to battle for an OFSAA spot next week.  Our Sr Boys (Michael) and Girls 

(Evelyn) teams conquered the 6km course in personal best times and are very "excited" to do it 

again next week.  Cross-Country is not an easy sport, as coaches, Mme Burley and Mr. Tai-

vassalo, could not be prouder of our team in their effort and attitudes and are excited for the 

York Region Championships on October 19th.  Let's Go Bears!!  
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SCHOOL NEWS 
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SCHOOL NEWS 

 

*****please see flyer attached******** 
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      YOUR GUIDANCE DEPARTMENT MISSION STATEMENT 

Support and promote students’ well-being and continuous growth in three areas: personal (student) development,  
interpersonal development, and career development in order to help them develop resilience and realize their potential 
(success) as individuals and as valuable members of society. 
 -Ontario School Counsellors’ Association 

NEWS FROM GUIDANCE 

 
 
 
 

Stay Connected and in the “Loop”: Continue to stay up to date 
by following us on Instagram and LSS Guidance & Success Google Classroom. 

Instagram: @lssguidance 

Google Classroom: https://classroom.google.com/c/NjcxOTQwNzYzNDFa?cjc=4rjwryf 

 

Guidance Appointments can be made in person by coming to guidance.  There is a red binder on a 
standing desk in the Guidance Office.  Students can book with their respective counsellor, by alpha last 
name.   The appointments are made available every Monday morning for the week.  
A-O: Mme Chidiac, P-Z: Ms. Campbell 

Accessing Your 

Guidance Team                       

Ms. R. Chidiac,  Head of Guidance  

reina.chidiac@yrdsb.ca 

 Ms. S. Campbell         

stephanie.campbell@yrdsb.ca 

  
  

 Contact Information:  Please note the Guidance Counselor ALPHA allocation by last name 

Mrs.  L. Rico, Guidance Secretary  
lina.rico@yrdsb.ca 

https://classroom.google.com/c/NjcxOTQwNzYzNDFa?cjc=4rjwryf
mailto:reina.chidiac@yrdsb.ca
mailto:stephanie.campbell@yrdsb.ca
mailto:lina.rico@ydsb.ca
https://twitter.com/WCIGuidance?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


10  

 

NEWS FROM GUIDANCE 

 

Post Secondary Preparation 

Guidance hosted a Post Secondary Planning Session on October 10 for all graduating students.  The 

presentation and Grade 12 “What’s Next Package” are posted in the google classroom. 

Guidance will share an abbreviated version of this presentation at school council on Monday, October 16 

in the Learning Commons at 7:00 pm 

 

Students are also welcome to make an appointment as a “Grade 12 Interview” to ask questions in prepa-

ration for their applications.  Students received their Ontario Student Status (OSS), they are encouraged 

to check and review that everything is in order, including their required credits, 40 Hours of Community 

Involvement, Literacy Test and postsecondary requirements. 

 

YRDSB POSTSECONDARY FAIRS  
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News From Guidance 
News From Guidance Continues 

OUF 

Click here for details regarding the Ontario Universities Fair:  

October 21-22, 2023,  
10 am to 5 pm (ET), daily 

Metro Toronto Convention Centre,  
South Building 

 
Virtual events: 
Wednesday, November 22 

5-7 pm (ET) 
Ontario College Fair 
In the GTA? You might want to check out the Ontario College Fair, the largest stop on the CIP 
Tour. 

Enercare Centre 
Exhibition Place, Toronto 

October 18-19, 2023 

To learn more about it, visit the OCF website. 

https://www.ontariouniversitiesevents.ca/#:~:text=October%2021%2D22,Centre%2C%C2%A0%0ASouth%20Building
https://ontariocollegefair.ca/
https://ontariocollegefair.ca/
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NEWS FOR COMMUNITY 
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